
  

We need your help 

Tony Abbott Government is attacking the living standards of Australian workers. Now our safety on 
the job is under threat.  

As soon as the Abbott Government was elected it blocked the National Stevedoring Code of Practice 
(NSCOP), along with 12 other lifesaving codes.  

Latest: the Government has now instructed AMSA to strip MO32 - the bible for waterfront safety for 
the past 80 years. 

  

Get involved in our campaign!  

Get involved in the MUA campaign. Volunteers are urgently needed. 

As we saw in Victoria, people power can make a difference. The recent campaign involved thousands 
ordinary workers taking the message out to the community. We need your help.  

 

Fill out the slip below to indicate what activities you can help with in the coming months. 

 

"-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name:____________________________Workplace_____________________Mobile_____________________ 

Email________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am willing to:  (tick all that apply) 

* Attend a campaign meeting in the branch to discuss political action 
* Knock on doors with other workers such as nurses or firefighters to highlight the policies of 

this government 
* Participate in a phone call blitz at the branch 
* Join a local community union campaign group in my area 
* Attend a protest or rally 
* Join a political party 
* Any actions – just ask me 

 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
For more information contact MUA National Education and Safety Officer Matt Goodwin ph 0458 023 460. 

Authorised by Assistant National Secretary Warren Smith, Maritime Union of Australia. 
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